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41st Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of The Netherlands– 15 November 2022
Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka
Mr. President, 
Sri Lanka thanks the delegation of the Netherlands for the presentation made. 
We welcome measures taken by the Netherlands since its last UPR to protect and promote human rights including publication of the second National Human Rights Action Plan, appointment of the National Coordinator against Discrimination and Racism (NCDR) and adoption of a new action plan on labour market discrimination.
In a constructive spirit, Sri Lanka recommends that the Netherlands :
1. Take measures to promote equal treatment for migrant employees, particularly by combating exploitation of migrant workers and ensuring safe working conditions;
2. Strengthen its efforts regarding the identification of victims of trafficking;
3. stepping up efforts to combat violence against women and domestic violence and ensure adequate access to medical and legal services.
We wish the Netherlands success in its UPR engagement.
